

Timothy L. Koterwski
La Crosse MTU
2000 Marco Drive
La Crosse, WI 54601
(608) 789-7350
(608) 789-7374 FAX
koterwskit@cityoflacrosse.org

9/13/2016

Mr. Keith Lee 2000 Marco Drive La Crosse WI 54601

RE: ADA Advisory Committee Members Recommendations for Appointment

Dear Mr. Lee:

Kyle Lanners has expressed the desire to serve on the La Crosse MTU ADA Advisory Committee. Upon review and discussion of his nomination form it is the recommendation of the La Cross MTU ADA Advisory Committee that the MTU Board approve this applicant to serve on the MTU ADA Advisory Committee. The term for this position will expire December 31, 2019.

Please present this recommendation to the MTU Board for their approval to fill our currently vacant position.

Sincerely,

Timothy L. Koterwski